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ROAD CLOSURE 
 

(Kahnawá:ke – 17, Seskehkó:wa/September 2007) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke would like to inform the community that road work to be performed 
on the road between the Step by Step to the Peacekeepers Station has been 
rescheduled. 
 
The work began today (Monday) and was originally scheduled to take place over 
three days, but will now continue until Tuesday for final grading, and again from 
Thursday to Friday for asphalting, weather permitting. The road will be closed 
while the work is to be performed. 
 
Please contact the Capital Unit at 450-635-1016 if any further information is 
required. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for 
the temporary inconvenience. 
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For more information, please contact:   
Justus Polson-Lahache, Communications  
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 267     
 
 
 
  
  

 


